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Resolutions of the Future Melbourne Committee meeting held on Tuesday 3 May 2016
Agenda item 6.1
Allocation of the Discretionary Fund: Third Quarter 2015-16
Resolved:
That the Future Melbourne Committee receives the report on the allocation of discretionary funds for the third quarter of the 2015–16 financial year.

Agenda item 6.2
Melbourne Spring Fashion Week 
Resolved:
That the Future Melbourne Committee endorses the Melbourne Spring Fashion Week 2016 program. 
Agenda item 6.3
Liquor Enquiry LIQENQ-2016-45, Mail Exchange Hotel, 688 Bourke Street, Melbourne 
Resolved:

That the Future Melbourne Committee resolves that a letter be sent to the Mail Exchange Hotel advising that the Melbourne City Council supports the application for a variation of the existing liquor licence for  the Mail Exchange Hotel to allow increased trading hours to 3am in line with Planning Permit TP-2008-834/D.
Agenda item 6.4
Planning Permit Application: TP-2015-942, 17-19 Gipps Street, East Melbourne 
Resolved

That the Future Melbourne Committee resolves to issue of Notice of Decision to Grant a Permit subject to the conditions outlined in the Delegate Report (refer to Attachment 4 of the report from management).
Agenda item 6.5
Ministerial Planning Referral: TPM-2016-7, 582-606 Collins Street, Melbourne 
Due to a number of Councillors declaring conflicts of interest for Agenda Item 6.5 the quorum for the meeting (6 Councillors) was lost and this agenda item will be now be dealt with by an officer under delegation.
Agenda item 6.6
Proposed smoke-free areas at The Tan and Princes Park running tracks 
Resolved

That the Future Melbourne Committee approves the areas known as The Tan and Princes Park running

track, as described in Attachment 2 of the report from management, being prescribed as smoke-free areas under clause 3A.3 of the Activities Local Law 2009. 
Agenda item 7.1
Proposed travel by Councillor Beverley Pinder-Mortimer, Sydney, May 2016
Resolved:

1. That the Future Melbourne Committee:
1.1. Approves Councillor Beverley Pinder-Mortimer’s proposal to travel to Sydney in mid-May to hold


meetings associated with Chinese New Year celebrations at an approximate cost of $823. 

1.1. Endorses the proposal for Jane Nathan, Chair of CNYU, to participate in the visit to Sydney and


approves funding of $823 from the discretionary budget to cover travel costs.
Agenda item 7.2
Notice of Motion, Cr Mayne:  Invitation to large US companies to relocate to Melbourne under a Trump led US government 
Motion:
The motion was lost.

